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Amazing job to Stephanie Frank, Finance Analyst II, for 

always providing great teamwork to other departments! 

Although the finance’s new software implementation has 

been very demanding with constant daily requests by all 

departments, Stephanie has continuously provided above 

and beyond support. Stephanie always responds 

professionally and promptly and has helped create solutions 

and streamline new tasks with a positive attitude. Thank 

you, Stephanie, for your teamwork, excellent customer 

service, and prompt support to all the departments! The 

City Manager, Jim Lindley, proudly presented her award on 

February 23, 2024.  

 

 

 

 


